
 

 

 

 

PIERCE ROAD AND MONROE ROAD SEWER LINING PROJECT 

Two Week Look Ahead: March 21st – April 1st  

 

General Project Information: 

• Project work hours:  7:00am – 7:00pm for day work (except as noted) 

 

Projected Construction Activities: 

 

Week of 
March 21st  

• The Contractor will continue installing cured-in-place pipe 
liner in the easement along the marsh, along Monroe Road, and 
on to the parking lot at SSU.  

• The Contractor will be cutting out sanitary sewer services 
directly connected to the sanitary sewer pipe and will leave a 
notice for residents affected by this process. 

Week of 
April 1st 

• Barring any complications, the Contractor expects to have 
completed all lining work, service work and demobilization by 
this week.  

 
Issue Date: March 17, 2022 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Please visit the Project webpage on the Engineering Department Website: 
http://www.salem.com/Pages/SalemMA_Engineer/index 

http://www.salem.com/Pages/SalemMA_Engineer/index

